
Disco dress down day 

On Wednesday 21st November we are inviting children in EYFS to 

come to school in their party clothes in order to be ready for the 

disco straight after school. Please can you ensure the clothes are 

warm enough and shoes are sensible enough to be worn outside at 

break times. Parents who have paid for their child to attend the 

disco can collect their child from the classroom door at 4.00pm, as 

you will not need to come to school at 3.00pm. The children will not 

require money as they will receive a bag of sweets and a bottle of 

water, included in the ticket price. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

KS1 disco 

                

On Wednesday 21st November we are inviting children in Y1 and Y2 

to bring their party clothes into school so they can change and be 

ready for the disco straight after school. Parents who have paid for 

their child to attend the disco can collect their child from the 

classroom door at 4.00pm, as you will not need to come to school at 

3.00pm. The children will not require money as they will receive a 

bag of sweets and a bottle of water, included in the ticket price. 

 

                  Thank you for your support 

 


